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If you have any questions about this recall, please feel free to contact your RPSM, CPM or the undersigned.  If 

New Flyer is unable to correct this defect within a reasonable time, you may submit a written complaint to the: 

 
Administrator, 
National Highway Traffic Safety Administration,  
1200 New Jersey Ave. SE, 
Washington, DC, 20590, 
Or call 1-888-327-4236 (TTY: 1-800-424-9153); 
or go to http://www.safercar.gov 

 
We regret any inconvenience which this action may have caused. However, we are concerned about the safety 
of your passengers and employees. 
 
Thank you for your attention to this important matter. 
 
Sincerely, 
NEW FLYER OF AMERICA INC. 
 

 
By: Jim Johnson 

Vehicle Safety & Regulatory Compliance Manager  
 




